   
Newsletter  December 17th 2018 

Dear Parents,
Sincere thanks from all at school for your support over the first term. It has been a very busy time for everyone from the first day of term with the children being involved in so many extracurricular activities including athletics, football, soccer, cricket, rugby and of course the preparations for the school plays which were once again a major success. My thanks to all of the teachers for their work in preparing teams and producing the plays, all done in addition to the day to day school work. Teachers have overseen standardised testing, parent teacher meetings and to top it all off have been subjected to yet another very successful inspection. All this has taken place in just one term.
I would like to thank the parents for their attendance and to congratulate our pupils on their performances in our end of term plays. These are a very important facet of our school year and draw together much of our music, PE and drama curriculum over the first term. It is essential that all pupils participate in these productions into the future as the subjects entailed are given the same status as any other school subject therefore opt out of the school work involved will not be entertained in the future.

1 	End of Term 
School will close for the Christmas break tomorrow (Friday 20th December) @ 12.00pm.  Please ensure that children are collected at this time.  The school will reopen on Monday 6th January 2020 at the usual time. 


2	Text Alerts /Contact Details
Please ensure that all phone numbers and contact details are correct and up to date. As we are increasingly using text message as a means of communication it is vital that we have correct contact details. Our ICT system gives feedback on text messages sent including where these have not been delivered due to incorrect or changed numbers. This has been a cause of some frustration over the last week or so when we have been unable to contact parents/guardians of children requiring collection due to illness.





Finally on behalf of everybody at Scoil Íosa, we wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New year and look forward to welcoming you all back to school on January 6th 2020.
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Kenneth Dennedy
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